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During this half term we will be looking at what makes a superhero super and 

people who help us. We will be reading the books Ten 
Little Superheroes and Supertato. Using the books we 

will be writing words, sentences and labelling        
pictures. Also we will make our own superhero     

costumes and use them to help us solve problems in 
school.  

    
 

 
 

We will be counting objects, and               
recognising and ordering numbers to 20. 
We will be learning what is 1 more/less 

than a number. Also we will be practising 
adding by combining 2 groups of objects 

and counting all of them together. This will 
follow with us completing simple addition 

number sentences. 

 

Celebrating! 
 
 

Over the next few weeks we will be 
learning about what a celebration is and how 
the parish family comes together to celebrate 
events such as Baptism, Christmas, weddings 

and Easter. 
We will be reading Bible stories, including the 
story of when Mary and Joseph took Jesus to 

the Temple. 

We will be learning about the season of winter. Children will be looking for signs of winter 
and talking about what happens to the animals and the plants, what 
the weather is like and what clothes we wear.  
 

We will also be learning about Chinese New Year and will host a        
Chinese New Year stay and play for you to join us.   

This will be on Thursday 30th January at 8:45 till 9:45. We would love 
for all adults to come along. Unfortunately, no other children can 

attend due to health and safety. 

 

Calling all superheroes!  
On Wednesday 5th February we will be having a superhero day in class.  
It would be great if your child could come to school dressed up as a    
superhero for the day. 



Snack money for 
this half term is 
£6. Thank you 

 Comparing sizes using the words: smallest, shortest, long-
est and tallest 

 
 Counting forwards to 20 and backwards from 20. 
 
 Knowing one more and one less of a number. 
 
 Writing about their favourite superhero. What is their name 

and what special powers do they have? 
 
 Practising reading cvc words and simple sentences 
 
 Writing simple sentences e.g. it is a cat, a big hat, a red 

bag 
 
 Your child will have a Home Learning book which they can 

do their work in. 
  
 Thank you to everyone who has been reading at home. 

The children love to show me how many times you write in 
their diaries. Please can you continue to support your 
child by reading five times a week .  

 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support,  
Early Years’ Team 


